
STOKE GABRIEL PARISH COUNCIL 
  

IT IS WITH GREAT SADNESS THAT WE AS A 
PARISH 

ACKNOWLEDGE THE DEATH OF OUR 
DEAREST 

QUEEN ELIZABETH 2nd 
THROUGH THICK AND THIN SHE HAS 

PROVIDED 
US WITH THE STABILITY AND STRENGTH OUR 

NATION NEEDED. 
WE THANK HER FOR HER LONG AND 

DEDICATED 
SERVICE TO THIS PARISH AND THE NATION. 
OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS ARE WITH 

THE 
ROYAL FAMILY AT THIS VERY SAD TIME. 

MAY SHE REST IN PEACE WITH HER 
DEARLY BELOVED PHILIP 

  
GOD SAVE THE KING 

Richard Tully 
Chairman 

 


